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Thursday 23 February 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
RE:SWIMMING LESSONS AT STANGROUND ACADEMY POOL 
 
We are excited to inform you that pupils in Teal Class have been given the opportunity to have 
swimming lessons at Stanground Academy’s swimming pool, this half term. 
 
The lessons will be led by JB Sports Coaching and one of their qualified swimming instructors. The 
lessons will take place on Tuesday mornings at 11.30am and will commence on Tuesday 28th 

February with the last session being on Tuesday 28th March, 2023.  
 
The students will travel to and from the pool with school staff in Stanground’s minibus. If the minibus 
isn’t available on any of these dates we will travel in alternative transport, which may include our 
neighbouring school’s minibus or staff cars.  
 
Please ensure that your child brings their swimming kit and a towel into school on the above dates, 
to enable them to participate. We have been advised by Stanground Academy that there is no 
requirement for students to wear swimming hats during the lesson. If your child would like to wear 
goggles, they are more than welcome to do so. 
 
Staff will be joining the children in the swimming pool and will be available to assist with changing, if 
requred.  
 
Thank you to those parents that have already given permission for their child to go swimming. 
 
If you haven’t given your permission yet, please follow the below link and complete by close on Friday 
10th February 2023.  
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEMP67w_lNqZ
AptjAo0ugFoJUM09ZRk1XODQ5QkNIQU5MUk9PVE9DUE4xQi4u 
 
If you have any queries, please contact the Academy on 01733 821403.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss C Smith 
Principal 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEMP67w_lNqZAptjAo0ugFoJUM09ZRk1XODQ5QkNIQU5MUk9PVE9DUE4xQi4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=WnSRoNi3ek2yphNZBT1FEMP67w_lNqZAptjAo0ugFoJUM09ZRk1XODQ5QkNIQU5MUk9PVE9DUE4xQi4u

